
           March 2010 Indoor Season Report 
 We have again had a successful    indoor 
season at all age groups.  

All three A teams have won their re-
spective leagues and are in the Semi  
finals of the Cup competitions. 

 The coaches and club officials 
would like to thank you all for 
your support and help during the 
winter period and hope teams can 
carry their form into the outdoor 
season.  

As part of the sections development we 
would like to get away from A & B 
teams. We are looking for suggestions 
from parents and players as to ways of 
distinguishing between the two teams at 
each age group. Colours, names etc. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Final Indoor Training Session - Saturday 27th March. 

NEW !! 

Saturday Morning U10’s Softball Sessions 

Starts Saturday 1st May  9.30 -11.00am   

U11/U13 Outdoor Training Starts  -  Wednesday 21st April.  

U15 Outdoor Training Starts  -  Tuesday 20th April 
(Carries on throughout the Summer until the end of July) 

6 - 7.30 pm  Broadstairs Cricket Club, Park Avenue, Broadstairs. 

If you have any questions regarding the training and squads please contact  

 Dave Benfield   (U11’s  & U15’s)    Mob. 07831436142   Email:  atc@btinternet.com 

Gareth Palmer  (U13’s)  Mob. 07971203565   Email:  enquiries@pot-shed.co.uk 

Steve Hurrell (U15’s)    Tel.602357   Email : steven.hurrell@tesco.net 

 

Any assistance from parents able to help 
with training or match day duties would 
be greatly  appreciated, please contact a 
team coach if you can offer help. 

We would like to stress the  importance 
of attending regular training sessions in 
order to attain maximum development 
of  players.          

Outdoor training starts in April as    
detailed below at Broadstairs Cricket 
Club, Park  Avenue, Broadstairs.  

Please contact one of the coaches     
detailed on this newsletter if you have 
any questions or are unsure if training 
will be on due to weather conditions. 

Many thanks  

Broadstairs C.C Youth Coaches   

 

 

Natwest Cricketforce is a Cricket 
Club volunteers day run throughout 
the country.   Ours will be run on a 
Sunday in April. There will be  
plenty of  things to do and ways to 
get involved. 

Email with full details to  follow.   

                 Cricket Nets 

Due to continued vandalism over 
the past couple of years it has now 
become necessary to replace the 
cricket nets.  The cost of supplying 
new netting will be in the region of 
£550.00.  We have   decided to 
start a fundraising effort.      
Email with full details to  follow.   

In the meantime if anybody would 
like to donate funds towards this 
cause please speak to a committee 
member.          Thank You. 


